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BEML celebrates ‘Swachhta Pakhwada’ 
 
 

BEML LIMITED, a Premier Public Sector Company under the Ministry of Defence  

joined the Nation in celebrating “Swachhta Pakhwada’ on 1st December at its Head 

Quarters and Divisions. Shri Deepak Kumar Hota , Chairman & Managing Director, 

BEML Limited inaugurated Swachhta Pakhwada campaign and released the 

awareness pamphlet and took part in the pledge taking along with  Directors Shri B 

R Viswanatha, Shri R H Muralidhara  and large number of Employees and 

Executives . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shri Deepak Kumar Hota, CMD, BEML, offering flowers petals to Gandhi ji portrait, to mark the beginning 

of  Swachhta Pakhwada fortnight 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shri Deepak Kumar Hota, CMD, BEML releasing awareness pamphlet at Swachhta Pakhwada Programme. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Shri Deepak Kumar Hota, CMD, BEML seen with Directors, employees and executives in taking Swachhta Pledge 



 

The Swacchhta Pakhawada (Fortnight) will be celebrated from 1st to 15th December 

2017 across the company and has chalked out various intensive cleaning 

programme in and around the company, apart from creating awareness campaign, 

special lecture on Hygiene maintenance, Essay writing, Drawing and Slogan 

competitions etc. 
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